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LUNCH MENU  

Monday, October 26th 

From Principal Foster 
Welcome Harbor CREW families to our School Year 2020-2021 
Family Newsletter! We have had a great start, albeit abnormal. I 
am both privileged and honored to be your principal and 
serve the Harbor School community.  Our goal is to create a 
safe and supportive learning environment for children.  We 
aim to provide the best educational experiences, preparing 
each student to strive for excellence.   
 
Harbor Elementary School is also home to our NLPS Early 
Childhood Program.  Our CREW is committed to structured 
academic programming, continued opportunities to achieve 
individual growth, and to become confident problem solvers 
and develop critical thinking skills. We cannot do it without the 
continued support of our families.  I welcome you to contact 
me to find out how you can be actively involved in our school 
community. 

 

 

Harbor Elementary School 
432 Montauk Ave. 
New London, CT 06320 
Phone (860) 447-6040 
Fax (860) 447-35 
Harbor.NewLondon.org 

@HarborSchoolNL   

Mr. Jason Foster, Principal  

FosterJ@newlondon.org  

Harbor Attendance  

Teachers document attendance every day. All students are 

expected to attend school five days a week either online or in 

person (based on their cohort schedule). Students are expected 

to attend all live online classes offered to them, and actively 

participate, just as they would if they were in person. Students 

are also required to complete all postings assigned online and in 

class. Students who do not attend online classes and do not 

complete their work will be considered absent. 

 

Upcoming Events & Activities 

Picture Day (Lifetouch) Tuesday, October 27th for Cohort A.  
Open House Wednesday, October 28th 12-3pm & 5:30-7:30pm. 
Picture Day (Lifetouch) Wednesday, October 30th for Cohort B. 

 
Reminder: Distance learners are invited to come to school to take 
part of photo day on Tuesday, October 27th from 3-5 pm and 
Friday October 30th 1-4pm. Please use the following link to book 
your appointment. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D48AAAF2EA0F8CE9-
distance 

 

Harbor CREW Points!  
As part of Harbor’s Positive Behavior 
Intervention System (PBIS), students earn 
CREW points. Kickboard is the software 
system that all staff are using to award 
points based on Harbor’s CORE values. 
Cooperation, Respect, Excellence, Wise 
Choices   
We recognize positive behavior with daily 
shout outs! Coming soon…… students will 
be able to redeem points at a classroom 
store.  

 

Essentials (Art, Physical Education) are 
working with current cohorts until the 
November 6th. Major concepts explored: 
 
Body Awareness Working with body parts. 
Pre-K  
Manipulation of objects Overhand throw, 
Underhand throw. K-2  
Manipulation of objects Hockey stick 
handling and hockey pass/control. 3-5  

 
Remember to send your kids with 
comfortable shoes for PE (no sandals 
please!). 

 
 

Preschool Corner 
All PreK parents:  Per CT state law, 
students must have a flu vaccination dated 
between Aug 1st and Dec 31st of this year. 
Please check our Facebook page 
frequently for news and updates 
@HarborSchoolNL on Facebook. 

Tuesday, October 27 

Wednesday, October 28 

Thursday, October 29 

Friday, October 30 

Be on the lookout for 

invitations from your 

student’s teacher to join 

our Open House.  

Friday, October 30th from 

12-3 and 5:30-7:30pm 

through TEAMS with 

reminder postings on 

SeeSaw, Facebook, and 

School Messenger. 

 

 

Harbor PBIS 

Our PBIS (Positive Behavior Intervention and Supports) committee 

supported the launch of a program called Kickboard that will help 

us (and you!) track C.R.E.W behavior. We want your child to 

develop healthy relationships with peers and adults while feeling 

safe and supported at school. Happy, healthy children = learning!  
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